| am happy to announce that today, January 29, 2019 another milestone was created for the GVR
Pickleball Club. This afternoon the GVR Board approved the construction of a pickleball complex with a
cost not to exceed $1.25M. The next step is to work with the architects to create a bid package for
preparation of the site and construction of the new courts. Once that package is ready, bids will be
solicited from qualified general contractors who will then tell us how many courts $1.25M will buy. There
will be the requisite approvals from GVR and we will finally know what GVR is building and when.

| can’t express enough appreciation to Donna Coon, Nina Campfield, and Tim Stewart who have been
our advocates while serving on the GVR Board. And a big thank you to our Advisory Group: Carol
Hammerle, Steve Gilbert, Mike McCarry, Jim Maxwell, and Curt Wagner.



